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CVRD
PARK: SHAWNIGAN LAKE
WHARF

LOCATION: SHAWNIGAN WHARF

DETAILS: TEMPORARY CLOSURE
DATES: Starting FEB 3, 2025

The WHARF in SHAWNIGAN WHARF PARK will be
closed temporarily for approximately two weeks
starting on February 3, 2025. Work will include
replacement of the deck and railing. During the work,
users will be required to STAY OFF THE WHARF.

Please obey all posted signage and barriers.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:
PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION | 250.746.2660 | PARKS@CVRD.BC.CA
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